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Modern Slavery Statement 

 

 

The Benedict Group reiterates its commitment to the Modern Slavery Act despite not meeting the 
reporting criteria. Our Board, Executive leadership, and staff are fully aware of their responsibility and 
desire to adhere to the Act and are actively engaging with all relevant stakeholders in our community to 
eliminate modern slavery. 
 
Collectively, they acknowledge that it requires continuous commitment and focus. To this end, we have 
begun incorporating and updating our policies and procedures (where appropriate) to ensure that we 
address these issues throughout our business, supply chain, and procurement processes. 
 
 
 

 
 
Dana Dupere 
Director and CEO 


